
Proposed	Slate	of	New	ANCS	Governing	Board	Members	
Term	beginning	in	July	2018	

Submitted	on	5/13/18,	by	Meeghan	Fortson,	Nominating	Subcommittee	Chair	
	

1.	Jordache	Avery	

2.	Kristen	Frenzel	

3.	Hanah	Goldberg	

4.	Sabrina	Sexton	

	
	
2018	Nominations	Process:	

	
• On	January	24,	a	letter	from	the	nominating	subcommittee	chair	was	posted	on	

Facebook	and	published	in	the	Courier,	indicating	the	start	of	the	nominations	
period.		
	

• 21	applications	were	submitted	during	the	nominations	period,	which	ended	on	
March	5.	All	applications	were	submitted	online	through	an	electronic	nominations	
form	on	ANCS’s	website.		
	

• An	information	session	for	prospective	board	members	took	place	on	February	27,	
prior	to	the	February	board	meeting.		
	

• The	nominating	subcommittee	reviewed	all	21	applications	and	selected	12	
candidates	to	be	interviewed.		On	March	13,	all	applicants	were	notified	by	email	of	
whether	they	had	been	selected	for	an	interview	or	not.		
	

• The	nominating	subcommittee	conducted	12	interviews,	lasting	approximately	1	
hour	each,	over	the	course	of	three	days	(March	16,	March	17,	and	March	30).		
	

• The	nominating	subcommittee	met	on	April	13	and	April	19	to	review	all	applicants	
who	interviewed	and	determine	the	four	candidates	for	the	proposed	slate	of	new	
members.		
	

• The	board	was	notified	on	April	19	of	the	proposed	slate	with	time	to	provide	
feedback	or	questions.		
	

• The	nominating	subcommittee	met	for	a	final	time	on	April	23	to	finalize	the	slate	
and	review	the	process	for	notifying	the	candidates.	All	candidates	who	
interviewed	received	a	phone	call	from	a	member	of	the	nominating	subcommittee	
informing	them	of	the	subcommittee’s	decision.			
	

• The	proposed	slate	is	presented	for	a	board	vote	at	the	May	15th	board	meeting.			


